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Stay at Home in Wilton enjoyed 

spectacular weather for the 

Sheffield Island Ferry Cruise.  The group joined  

Captain Bill for a picturesque 45 minute boat 

ride from South Norwalk down the Norwalk 

River, and into history at Sheffield Island Harbor.  

The Sheffield Island Lighthouse is celebrating its 

150th year.  Built in1868, the lighthouse takes  

visitors back in time with living quarters kept 

just the way they were for the 19th century 

lightkeepers.  Shown above is a photo of Marie 

Donahueõs relatives on Sheffield Island in the late 

1920õs.  Marie, a volunteer for Stay at Home in 

Wilton, donated the photo to the Lighthouse 

Museum.  The lighthouse keeper treated the 

group to panoramic views of the Long Island 

Sound on top the lighthouse.  Sheffield Island is 

just one of 25 low lying islands that protect  

Norwalk's harbor.   The Norwalk Islands provide 

a natural playground for tourists, boaters, beach 

goers and clammers.  A local treasure for sure! 

Sheffield Island  

Lighthouse Ferry 

Cruise  

 

http://www.townvibe.com/Wilton/May-June-2018/Wilton-25/


Oremõs Diner  
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Menõs Monthly Breakfast 
Tuesday, August 14th at 9 AM  

ñItôs good food  
and great  
conversation!ò  

Senior Center at 180 School Rd.  

Play Mahjong  
Beginners Welcome!  

Mark Your Calendar for August Events  

RSVP:  203-762-2600 

Ladies 

Monthly 

Lunch  

Terrain  

Cafe 

Meet at the commuter lot 11:30 AM  
   

RSVP:  203-762-2600 

Walk the trails alongside the beach 

with views of the Long Island Sound.  

Lunch afterwards at Sherwood Diner.   

RSVP:  203-762-2600 

Sherwood           

Island Summer 

Walk & Lunch 

August 16th  

Lunch by the Lake  

Meet at the commuter lot at 10:30 AM   

Take a scenic day trip to New Preston, CT 

and dine at Hopkins Inn overlooking Lake 

Waramug. Browse the charming shop at 

Hopkins Vineyard and sample local wines.  

RSVP Required: 203-762-2600                  

Meet at the commuter lot 10 AM  

Annual  

Summer BBQ  

Merwin Meadows 
Friday, August 3rd at 5 PM 

RSVP by August 1st  

203-762-2600  
Bring a dish to share.  

Tuesday, August 14th, 1:30 PM            

& August 28th, 1:30 PM 

RSVP:  203-544-7414  

Tuesday, August 21st  

Thursday,  August 9th  

tel:%28203%29%20762-2600
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 Stay at Home in Wilton Member News  

Welcome  

New Members  
Allan  Allers  

Donna Allers  

Nancy Brown  

Jordice Browning 

Jeanette Dresing  

New Volunteers  
Kathy Gebbia  

Dave Gortz  

Dorothy Hyde  

Judd Mott 

Bob Myers  

Larry Shortell 

Jackie Thunfors 

Would you welcome more company?   

Friendly Visitors are carefully screened 
and, when possible, are matched with 
members who have shared interests and 
hobbies.   
¶ Regular long- or short-term visits  
¶ Phone visits can be arranged 
¶ Brief non-medical caregiver respite visits  

For information:  203-762-2600 

Friendly Visitor Program  

Connecticut   Pharmacy    
664 Main Avenue, Norwalk, CT  

 

Monday thru Friday 9:00 to 5:00 PM  

Summer Medication Tips: 

¶ Know side effects.  Some medications 

can make you dehydrated or sensitive 

to sunlight. 

¶ Store medications in a cool dry place 

away from direct sunlight.  

¶ Talk to your pharmacist.  

203-939-1836 Fax: 203-939-1837  

Celebrating our 100th Member!   

Street Fair & Sidewalk 

Sale Raffle Winners!  

Congratulations to Bob Myers and Susan 

Groo!  Bob is the lucky winner of a Stay 

at Home in Wilton membership.  Bob     

recently moved to Wilton - be sure to 

welcome him to the community!  Susan    

won the bird feeder donated by Keoughõs 

Hardware.  The winners entered the raffle 

during Wiltonõs 9th Annual Street Fair and 

Sidewalk Sale on July 21st.  

Welcome Dorothy Hyde, 

longtime Wilton resident 

and active member of the 

community, as our 100th 

member!  Dorothyõs late 

husband Ed Hyde served 

for many years on Stay at 

Home in Wiltonõs Advisory Board.  

Thank you,  

Keoughõs Hardware 

of Ridgefield, 

for donating this 

handsome squirrel-

proof bird feeder to 

our raffle, a $100 

value.  

tel:%28203%29%20939-1836
tel:%28203%29%20939-1837


 

 

ADVISORY  

BOARD  
Sharon Bradley 

Dr. Arthur DôSouza 

John Foster 

Buck Griswold 

Melissa Mednick 

Theresa Santoro  

Catherine Stroup 

Chris Stroup 

Rev. Shannon White 

 
Administrative  

Staff  
Janet Johnson  
Executive Coordinator 

 
Debbie Louis 
Membership  
& Publicity Director   

 

P.O. Box 46, Wilton, CT  06897  

[ƛƪŜ ¦ǎ hƴ 
CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ  

www.StayatHomeinWilton.org  

Welcome!  Stay at Home in Wilton            

New Board Member, Karen Birck  

Karen and her husband, Paul Burnham, have been 

Wilton residents since 1991.  Prior to moving to Wilton, 

Karen practiced real estate law in the Hartford area.  Karen has been 

an active volunteer serving on various PTA boards, the Wilton Board 

of Education and several school renovation building committees.  

She enjoys reading, gardening, movies and playing bridge.  Paul and 

Karen travel to several North American bridge tournaments each 

year.  Currently, Karen is an active member of the Wilton League of 

Women Voters and works as one of Wilton's Registrars of Voters, 

and was co-recipient of the 2016 Wilton Distinguished Citizen Award. 

Karenôs grandmotherôs experience is what motivated Karen to join Stay    

at Home in Wilton. Her grandmother lived alone and had never learned to 

drive. If a family member was unavailable to drive, she relied on public 

transportation. If a family member was unavailable to do a chore around 

the house, it did not get done. Karen feels that her grandmother would 

have greatly benefited from the services provided by an organization such 

as Stay at Home in Wilton, but of course none existed at that time.   

Take advantage of the wonderful 

services provided by Stay at Home 

in Wilton!  Whether you need a 

screen door repaired, a recommen-

dation for a vetted contractor, a 

friendly visit, or a ride, our vetted 

volunteers are standing by to help 

out.  And enjoy the many activities offered in our monthly social 

calendar.  Donôt miss our Summer BBQ on August 3, take a day 

trip to Lake Waramaug on August 9, or join us for a walk at  

Sherwood Island on August 16.  We look forward to seeing you 

at any or all of these events.  Call Janet Johnson at 762-2600 

for reservations or further information.  

Join us this summer!  

Schenck's Island Plant Walk  

The National Conference of State Legislatures reports that 3.6 million     

Americans miss or delay medical care because they lack transportation.  


